
23-153E 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                  22nd January, 2024 

“The Visit of the Public Library” 

Our school would like to promote a reading culture, enhance students' English 

proficiency, cultivate students' reading habits, we have organized a visit to the public 

library to familiarize them with the borrowing procedures and encourage them to read 

English books. The details of the visit are as follows: 

Date: Monday, 25th January 2024 

Venue: Ping Shan Tin Shui Wai Public Library 

Assembly Time: 1:30 p.m. 

Dismissal Time: 3:30 p.m. 

Assembly and 

Dismissal Point: 
School Lobby 

Dress Code: Winter sportswear 

Notes: 

1. Students will follow their regular schedule in the morning 

and engage in cross-curricular reading activities. After 

lunch, they will be led by the English teachers to visit the 

library. Dismissal time will remain unchanged. 

 

2. In the event of a Red or Black Rainstorm Warning or a 

Typhoon Signal No. 3 or above being issued by the 

Observatory on the day of the activity, the visit will be 

cancelled. 

 

For inquiries, please contact Ms. Fu Mei Yee at phone number 2404 5333. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Mr. Chan Chun Wah  

Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

              Reply Slip                        (23-153E) 

Dear Principal, 

I have read the circular “The Visit of the Public Library”, and I agree with 

my children in participating in the above activity. 

 

 

Class (       ) Student Name：                          

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature：                          

Date：                          

世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K ON G  W O RL D  FE D E RAT I O N  SCH O O L L I MI T E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 


